STATE OF HAWAII
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU
HONOLULU, HAWAII

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
NO. LRB 01-18
FOR COMPETITIVE SEALED PROPOSALS FOR
A STUDY TO IDENTIFY POTENTIAL IMPACTS
FROM THE ESTABLISHMENT OF A
PAID FAMILY LEAVE PROGRAM IN HAWAII

will be received up to 12:00 p.m. (HST) on

October 31, 2018

in the office of the Legislative Reference Bureau, Hawaii State Capitol, 415 South

Beretania Street, Room 446, Honolulu, Hawaii 96813.

An electronic copy of this notice and Request for Proposals is available at

http://Irbhawaii.org/special/rfp0!-18.pdf.

Direct questions relating to this solicitation to Mr. Shawn K. Nakama, First Assistant, by

phone at (808) 587-0666 or e-mail at Irbresearch(@capitol.hawaii.gov.
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Charlotte A. Carter-Yarauchi
Director, Legislative Reference Bureau
Agency Procurement Officer




